
Wallace Junior Camp 

 

 

 

 

 

      May 12, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents: 
 

After two years off due to COVID, Wallace Junior Camp is back! This year we’ll be headed to a new location: Camp 

Pinnacle in West Va. We also have new dates: Tuesday, August 2-Saturday, August 6. If you have a child entering grades 

4, 5 or 6 in the fall, we hope they will come and join us! 
 

Even though we’ll be in a new place, not much else will have changed with Junior Camp. It’ll still be the wonderful camp experience 

we’ve enjoyed for over 40 years at Wallace. We will be learning from God’s word and experiencing His beautiful world, while making 

friends, eating great food, doing fun crafts, playing exciting games, and so much more!  

 

We commit ourselves to providing a wonderful camp experience for your child. We hope it will be the highlight of their 

summer! Register him/her early and be assured of a place. There is no deadline but to help us plan please register early.  

Please note that there is no online registration; you must mail this form to Wallace. Please make checks payable to 

Wallace Presbyterian Church, with Junior Camp in the memo line.  The registration fee this year is $120 if you register 

by July 3rd.  After July 3rd, the fee will be $140.  Scholarship opportunities are available for those who need it, so please 

contact us if your family needs financial assistance. We operate on a "first come, first served" basis and once all the spaces 

are filled we close registrations. Act now by sending in the registration form and registration fee!  You may call the church 

office on weekdays if you have any questions—301-935-5900. 
 

 

In Christ’s Service, 
 

 

 

Annie Welty, Administrator for the Junior Camp Ministry Team   

Rebecca Wagner, Camp Director 
 

Enclosures 

  



Junior Camp Registration Form 

 

Wallace Junior Camp, August 2- August 6, 2022 

at Camp Pinnacle, Wardensville, WV 

Sponsored by Wallace Presbyterian Church 

This form MUST be completed by Parent for Registration to be accepted 

Junior Camp Registrar 
Wallace Presbyterian Church, 3725 Metzerott Rd, College Park, MD 20740 

301-935-5900 

 

 

UPON OUR RECEIPT OF THIS COMPLETED REGISTRATION FORM AND  

$120.00 BEFORE JULY 3RD OR $140 AFTER JULY 3RD,  
YOUR CHILD WILL BE REGISTERED FOR CAMP OR PLACED ON A WAITING LIST. 

(CHECKS MADE PAYABLE TO WALLACE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH) 

 
 

Today’s Date _______________________ 

Camper's Name ___________________________________ My child wants to be called _______________  

Parent’s Full Name(s) ______________________________________________________________ 

Street Address ____________________________________________________________________  

City __________________________________________ State ________ Zip __________________ 

Parent’s email address _____________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone (_______) _______________________ Work Phone (_______) __________________ 

Grade next fall ________ Gender:   M    F   Birthdate _____________________ Age today _______ 

How did you hear about camp? _______________________________________________________  

What is your church affiliation?  _______________________________________________________ 

 

NOTE: A separate medical form is included with these registration materials.  If your doctor prefers to use a medical form 
that provides similar instructions regarding administration of prescription medications, we will accept it.  It must be turned 
in to the Camp Director at the church the day of camp or sent to the office earlier.  All medications (prescription and over-
the-counter) must be turned in to the Camp Director in the church parking lot the day of camp; each must be clearly 
labeled, and directions must appear on the container.  
 

  



Permission to Attend / Photo Permission / Authorization / Medical Release 

 

I hereby give permission for my child to participate in Wallace Junior Camp. I understand that photos may be taken of my 
child at camp, which may be used by Wallace Presbyterian Church for the purpose of publicizing the camp ministry and that 
any such pictures would be used without the child’s name.  I understand that every effort will be made in case of emergency 
to notify me or the emergency contact.  In the event that contact cannot be made and medical care becomes necessary, I 
hereby grant permission to the physician selected by the adult in charge of Wallace Junior Camp, to hospitalize, secure 
proper treatment for and to order injection, anesthesia or surgery for my child.  Furthermore, I release the adults, leaders, 
and Wallace Presbyterian Church from any liability that may result from this emergency medical treatment.  I understand 
the nature of this activity and release Wallace Presbyterian Church and the supervising adults from any liability that may 
result from my child’s participation in this activity. 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature __________________________________ Date _______________ 

 

 

 

Camper's Name _________________________________ 

 

 

 

Is your child likely to get homesick?  Yes _______ No _______ I hope not! _______ Are you? _____ 

Has your child ever been away from home overnight?  Yes _____ How long? __________ No _____ 

Will you be in town the week your child is at Camp?  Yes _____ No _____.   

If "no," phone # where you'll be (_______) __________________.  

Do you work during the day? _____  

If "yes," work phone number, please (________) _______________ 

 

 

Do you have anything that would be helpful for the camp staff to know about your child?  If so, please 
print it below. 
________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Note:  Campers often request a roommate—there are always at least 12 campers per cabin; the 
procedure is to line campers up, standing next to a friend, to ensure they will bunk near their friend. 
 

  



 

 

 

Our plans are for all campers to remain at camp the whole time, from beginning 
to end.  "Part-Timers" are strongly discouraged because it disrupts the camp 
schedule and takes the space away from another full-time camper who really 

wants to attend. 

Due to the need to allow our very busy camp program to run smoothly, and to be fair to all 
campers, the general expectation for camp is that kids will not be allowed to make phone 

calls home except for emergencies. We will have a protected website available only to 
parents to view daily uploads of photos from camp to keep tabs on your child’s day. If there 

are concerns or special circumstances, please share them with us. 
Annie Welty, Camp Administrator (301-345-1144) 

 

 

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY: 

Date Received__________________________________________________________ 

Check #_______________________________________________________________ 

Wallace Staff Signature: ___________________________________________________ 


